Weekend Announcements
November 20 & 21, 2021


The Blanket Ministry will have a small boutique in the back of the Church after all Masses this weekend.


Germack order forms are available in the Gathering Area.  Orders with payment (check preferred) are due this weekend. Pick-up will be December 4th & 5th in the Father Prus Hall.

Treats for Troops is an organization that takes leftover Halloween candy and ships to military personnel.  If you have leftover candy that you’d like to get rid of, please drop it off no later than Wednesday, November 24th. 

Lector workbooks for the new liturgical year are now available in the Ushers’ Room.  Lectors, please be sure to pick up your copy.  

	

For these and other events read the parish bulletin or check the website at thomastheapostle.org!
